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Communique No 214 BOOK CLURB restarts!

21st September 2020

Dear residents,

BOOK MORNING
Tuesday

20th October 2020
10am for 10.30am

Wonderful news, our Book mornings can resume as from next month, albeit without the
coffeel

We are calling for volunteers to highlight and/or review some of the many books we've all been
reading during the lockdown. Please contact Libby [Ext 1002] or Pat [Ext 1017], we would
really like to hear from you.

All residents are welcome.

Hope to see you there.

Libby
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